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Goodbye Year 6!


Today we say a final farewell to our Year 6.  What a fantastic year group they have been, 
amazing in so many ways.  They have been fully involved with school life, tackling each 
challenge as it came and working so hard towards their end of KS2 SATs.  The end of year 
production and final leavers’ assembly have showcased what brilliant young people they have 
become and how ready they are for their next stage of education. We’re really proud of them all 
and will miss them as they move on to their new schools. We wish them every success in their 
next steps of education and hope they carry the Etchells' Values with them for ever more.  We 
will miss you Year 6!.


PTA Thanks


My final thanks to the PTA for their incredible hard work this year - they have really 
done a great job in getting all our events up and running again, as well as raising 
much needed funds for our Nursery Outdoor Area development.  I have attached 
their newsletter to this email - this includes a visual showing the plan for the project.
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Kind regards,      

Cathy Beddows and the Etchells staff

Neville Fields Awards


At the end of every year we present the 
Neville Fields Awards to our Year 5 and 6 
children.  Neville was a governor here at 
Etchells and set up a trust fund to be used 
to recognise the children’s progress and 
achievements.  Here are this year’s 
winners:

6C

English Bella

Maths Harrison

Science Nathan

Effort Ivy

6W

English Zayn

Maths Maria

Science Zahrah

Effort Carter

5R

English Heather

Maths Arhaan

Science Zac

Effort Alisha

5RW

English Zoha S

Maths Hannah

Science Hamish

Effort Declan

Final Goodbye to Staff


We said a final goodbye to staff leaving us today.  
My thanks to Miss Guerriera, Mrs Cox, Mrs Gale, 
Miss Critchley, Miss Aubrey, Miss Koskela and Mrs 
Lee who are all moving on to different ventures 
and locations.  I wish them every success and 
thank them for all their hard work at Etchells.


We will be welcoming Mr Joe Wistow to the team; 
he will be covering Mrs Roberts’ maternity leave 
and teaching in class 5WR.  We also welcome Mrs 
Emma Dean to the SEND TA team and Mrs 
Hughes (from Little Flyers) as a Mid-Day Assistant.


New Uniform


New uniform will be available to buy on the INSET 
day on Monday 4th September from 10am.  You 
can also order online via the school website and 
the items will be given to your child in class.  
Please note, ALL children should have a new logo 
white T shirt for PE, though sweatshirts with the 
old logo on are still fine until they wear out or are 
too small.


           Lyme Park - Free Day Pass


Please find attached a voucher for a free day at 
Lyme Park for 2 adults and up to 5 children.  This 
can be taken between 28th July and 3rd 
September, Monday to Friday.


I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 
our families and carers for your support, feedback 
and amazing partnership throughout the year.  I 
hope you have a lovely summer break.  We look 
forward to welcoming everyone back to school on 
Tuesday 5th September, raring to go at 8.50am.
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